WELCOME BACK

Information on Resuming KidsCrossing

Before Arriving at Church

- Make a RESERVATION. Reservations are required for seats in the auditorium AND
attending KidsCrossing. We know, it's a slight inconvenience, but it ensures we're adhering
to guidelines for building capacities, social distancing and other safety measures.
Reservations go live at noon on Mondays - get yours before they're gonel!

 Go to The Crossing’s webpage and at the very top of the screen you'll see alink to
RESERVE SPACE. You'll need to fill this form out for anyone that will be attending
church in the auditorium — DO NOT include any kids that will be going to KidsCrossing
in your count. There is a separate sign-up for kids.
. After you've made your auditorium reservations there will be a link for you to click that
will take you to a Sign-Up Genius page where you can make reservations for your kid(s).
- We encourage you to register early as there are a limited number of spots in each
room and once full, we will not be able to take any more reservations. The same is
true for reserving a space in the auditorium.

« If you have never visited one of our sites in person, please go to our new family pre-
registration page to expedite the check-in process when you arrive.

« Make sure to do a wellness check before you leave. If anyone in your family has a fever or is
exhibiting any known symptoms of COVID -19 (or any other contagious diseases) please
keep that person at home.

Upon Arriving at Church

» Arrive 20 minutes before service.

. Please have your Sign-Up Genius confirmation email pulled up on your mobile device
as this is how we will verity your reservation in kids ministry:.

» We will take temperatures of all kids prior to checking them into their room.

. A staff member or volunteer will print nametags for your family in effort to keep things
as contactless as possible.

» We will have social distancing markers on the floor, and we ask that you please, for the
safety of all families, keep your distance when standing in line or waiting in the lobby.

For further information or questions please email kids@thecrossing.church


https://thecrossing.church/preregistration
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